

Rye College
The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7NQ

T: 01797 222545 E: office@ryecollege.co.uk

www.ryecollege.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock

Headteacher: Mr Dom Downes

June 2023

Dear families,

Enrichment Week: update and early closure Friday, 30th June at 12:20.

We are very much looking forward to the Enrichment week and we hope that your child is too.

Students, who have been allocated a trip and payment has been made, will have received separate letters detailing departure and return times of the trips.

For all students, there is a programme of activities across the week. Your child will have been notified of their Enrichment pathways by their tutors.

During the week, students can wear their own clothes. We recommend that students wear clothing appropriate for the activity that they are doing on each day. For example, PE kit for those doing the Physical Activities pathway. Please remind your child that clothing should be appropriate.

During Enrichment week, the canteen will be open.

On Friday, 30th June we will close at 12:20. Students will be able to access food at the first break.

Please let us know, if you have any questions office@ryecollege.co.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr. D. Downes Headteacher

